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21ú Meitheamh –21st June 2024 
        Nóta na hAoine- Friday note 

Dátaí don Dialann/ Dates for your diary 

23/06/24- Aistriú Ranga- pupils will visit their new class and teacher 

     -Cruinniú Ionduchtaithe Rang 1- Rang 1 induction meeting @ 11am 

24/06/24- Bronnadh Dheireadh na Bliana 

26/06/24- Lá Spraoi 

28/06/24 – School Closes at 11.00am for Summer Break  

 

 School Buses 
 

Next Monday-Thursday, buses will run as normal but we will 

be in touch via SEESAW regarding Friday’s buses. 

 

School Uniforms 
School uniforms will be delivered on 20th June.  All 

uniform orders must be paid in full before being sent 

home with your child next week.   

 

 

  

An 

Samhradh 

 
Summer 
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Cairde na mBeann  

Many thanks to all who supported the Cairde na 

mBeann Funday and Raffle.  It was a great success.  

We would like to thank Cairde na mBeann for their 

generous donation which was presented to Gaelscoil 

and Naíscoil na mBeann.  The money will go towards 

our playground regeneration.   

Cairde have also arranged a uniform drop and swap 

at the Gaelscoil for the week commencing 1st July so 

you can avail of that while the children are 

attending Scéim Samhradh.  After that, parents 

can drop and swap any uniform items in Pairc na 

Mara any Saturday during the Summer Break.and exchange them for free.   

 

        Lá Spóirt 
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Bronnadh dheireadh na bliana 

Our end of year prizegiving will take place in school on Tuesday, 

25th June, 2024 at 10am. For the safety of all children, 

if you are planning on taking your child home afterwards, they 

must be signed out in the Gaelscoil Office.  Please also let us 

know if your child will be taking dinner on the day. 

Fáilte roimh chách- All welcome! 

Lá Spraoi 

 Lá Spraoi Our end of year Funday will take place at 

Gaelscoil na mBeann next Wednesday.  Children can 

wear their PE gear on the day.  School dinners will be 

Hotdogs and chips.  So far, the weather is to be good 

therefore ensure that your child has suncream on 

before coming to school and water to drink. 

  
 

FSM/Uniform Applications 
https://www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-school-meals-

uniform-grants 
The portal has now opened for FSM/Uniform Applications.  
If your child is eligible for Free school Meals for 2024/25, 
you can now apply using the above link as this year’s 
entitlement will finish next Thursday.  Also, if you want 
to apply for the free bus service to and from Gaelscoil na 

mBeann from September, you can use the following link to see if you are 
eligible. https://www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/home-to-school-transport 
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Parentpay/Clubs/Naíscoil Fees 
 

 Gaelscoil & Naíscoil na mBeann will be closing for Summer Break at 11.00am on 

Friday 28th June.  All outstanding Uniform,Dinners, Clubs and Naíscoil fees will 

need to be paid in full by Wednesday 26th June at the latest to give us time 

to pay school bills before the end of term.  If you are unsure your balances 

owed, please contact the Gaelscoil office for advice. 

 

 

Class Promotions 

 
 

Each class will be promoted to the next year group on Monday 

for a meet and greet morning.  We would ask that you please 

speak to your child beforehand to help prepare them for the 

little changes that are ahead of them e.g. new teacher, change 

of classmates, change of room. 

 

 

 

Reading Books 
 Over the coming days, can you all please check schoolbags and 

homes for Reading Books and equipment belonging to Gaelscoil 

na mBeann and return before the end of term.  GRMA 
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Fógra –Notice 
 

Conradh na Gaeilge Boirche 

Íochtar 
Nuachtlitir Boirche Íochtar - Lower Mourne Gaelic 

League Newsletter (mailchi.mp) 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://mailchi.mp/8d31cd562ff0/nuachtlitir-na-seachtaine-weekly-newsletter-9445833?e=3f9fefb5a1
https://mailchi.mp/8d31cd562ff0/nuachtlitir-na-seachtaine-weekly-newsletter-9445833?e=3f9fefb5a1

